
JCRC Meeting Highlights and Meeting Minutes November 27, 2018  
  
  
Tim Edwards called the meeting to order at 6:45.  The minutes for October were 
approved, with a motion to pass by Vic Koenig and were seconded by Terry 
Bailey.  Anthony Hall presented the Treasurer’s report, with $512 in expenses for 
power, internet and port-o-pot and a balance of $12,858.  
  
The club voted in favor of holding one or possibly two winter indoor funflies, depending 
on what times were available at the Civic Auditorium, and Dave Collea volunteered to 
look into reserving times.  Vic Koenig stated the shelter will be delivered in about 2 ½ 
weeks, with installation possibly influenced by how cold the ground might be.  
  
Ballots were passed out and the club voted on officers and board members for 
2019.  Dan Jackson was elected president and Safety Officer, Doug Lindauer elected 
Secretary, Anthony Hall elected Treasurer, and Glenn Ross elected 
Communications.  Members retaining positions are George Baker as Vice President, 
Craig Quillen as webmaster, Steve Hodges as Event Coordinator, and the Field 
Marshals Terry Bailey, Dennis Sams, Skip Weller and Craig Quillen.  Elected Board 
Members are Terry Bailey for a three year term, Skip Weller for a full term, and Craig 
Quillen for a two year term.  Congrats 2019 officers and board members! 
  
  
At 7:25, Tim Edwards asked for a motion to adjourn, that was made by David Campbell 
and seconded by Dave Collea. 
  
 


